
Kingdom Kids Children’s Church for Kindergarten - 3rd Grade 
Kids, worship with your family at the beginning of service, then watch for our Kingdom Kids Team to 
escort you to our Kingdom Kids space. We’ll bring you back to the Worship Center before the service 
ends.  And for children too old for Kingdom Kids, fun sermon note sheets are available at Guest 
Services in the foyer. 

Good morning and welcome to Sweetwater.  We 
are so thankful you have chosen to join us for 

worship.  As our guest today, please take time to fill out the Connection Card form inside this 
bulletin.  Before you leave, bring your completed Connection Card to our Coffee Connection in 
the foyer.  You will have special opportunity to meet our pastor and receive a special gift.  It is 
our way of saying THANK YOU for being our guest. If you need assistance while on campus, 
please see someone wearing a colored lanyard. We will be more than happy to provide any 
assistance possible.   

WELCOME! 

In Worship Today 
 

December 29, 2019 
 
 

Pastor Eric Gargus 
 

“A Culture of Love” 
Matthew 22:34 - 40, Romans 1:20 

DISCOVER SWEETWATER CLASS 
SUN | JAN 12 | 2:30-5:30PM | A108 
This class is designed for those who are   
interested in church membership, or have 
questions about what we believe.  Come find 
out more about Sweetwater and the Baptist 
faith. (Completion of this class is required for 
membership.) Sign up on the Connection Card 
if you plan to attend or call Dawn Adams in the 
church office for more information.  

DISCOVER SWEETWATER CLASS 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Children’s Wednesday Night Programs 
6:00 - Children Choir 
7:00 - Sweetwater Kids Ignite 
Summer of 2020 
VBS - June 1-5, 2020 
CentriKid Camp - June 15-19, 2020 
SSSF - July 13-19, 2020 

The Sweetwater postal center, located in the 
foyer, is open for Christmas card drop off and 
pick up until Sunday, Jan 5.  Stop by after 
worship today to see if you have any cards 

that need to be picked up.  

SWEETWATER POSTAL CENTER  

To give online towards our Lottie Moon                   
offering, go to fbsweetwater.org and click on 
the green online giving button or you can write 
a check and clearly write Lottie Moon on the 
memo line.  Our goal this year is $20,000.  As 
of Dec 21 we have collected $10,059 for this 
annual offering that goes toward missions.  

LOTTIE MOON OFFERING 

LUNCH BUNCH 
MON | JAN 6 | 12:00PM 
The Benson Family Singers are a family music 
group from Faribault, Minnesota. The family of 
5 have a unique ministry singing barbershop,                     
bluegrass, and gospel music and playing a 
variety of instruments. The Bensons use their 
music, humor, and message to proclaim the 
gospel of Jesus Christ. Sign up on the                    
Connection Card if you plan to attend and 
bring a covered dish with you.  

SENIOR ADULT MINISTRY - SAGES 

Any donations that are postmarked by Dec 31 
as well as donations made online by midnight 
on Dec 31 will receive contribution credit for 
2019.   

YEAR END CONTRIBUTIONS 

If you are able to help undecorate our                    
campuses Jan 3 or 4, please sign up on the 
Connection Card indicating which days you 
can help.   

UNDECORATE CHRISTMAS 

DEACON ORDINATION SERVICE 
SUN | JAN 5 | 10:30AM 
We will have a special Deacon Ordination Service next 
Sunday, Jan 5 for the following men:  Joe Corradino, Dan 
Jensen & Joe Jones. Don’t miss this special service. 

LADIES’ RETREAT @ LAKE YALE 
MARCH 21 - 22, 2020 
An invitation for every woman who’s ever felt she isn’t 
godly enough, isn’t loving enough, isn’t doing enough! All 
ladies are invited to a weekend designed to help us find 
intimacy with God in the busyness of life. The weekend is 
based on Joanna Weaver’s best-selling book, “Having a 
Mary Heart in a Martha World” and will be led by Jeannie 
Randhan. Join us as we discover the blessings of                     
friendship with God and the sweet joy of fellowship with 
each other. Cost for the weekend is $100.  A $50 deposit is 
due Jan 5 with the balance due Mar 13. 

WOMEN ON MISSION 

RESUMES JAN 14 
Instead of our normal Bible Study or a                              
monthly luncheon, we will be have a volunteer 
work day at the Christian Sharing Center.  We 
will car pool from the South Campus.  Please 
arrive at 9:15am.  We will leave the Fellowship 
Hall at 9:30am SHARP! A head count is                              
necessary.  Sign up on the Connection Card if 
you plan to go with us.   

2020 BIBLE READING PLAN 

If you would like to read through the Bible in 
2020 and don’t have access to an online                 
version, feel free to pick up a Sweetwater 
recommended schedule from Guest Services.  



 

Sunday, December 29 
  9:00am  Sunday School  
10:30am  Worship Service  
12:00pm  Spanish Church-SC 
 
 

   Monday, December 30 
   
 
 

Tuesday, December 31 
   
 
 

Wednesday, January 1 
CHURCH OFFICE CLOSED   

 
 
 

Thursday, January 2 
 
 

   
Friday, January 3 

 
 
 

Saturday, January 4 
 
 
 

Sunday, January 5 
DEACON ORDINATION 

  9:00am  Sunday School  
10:30am  Worship Service  
12:00pm  Spanish Church-SC 
   

     

Financial Update   
October 2019 - September 2020 

Ways to Give at FBS 

 Mail to the church office 

 Place donation in the offering plate 

 Bill pay through your bank or financial      
institution 

 Online Giving at fbsweetwater.org (one time, 
recurring, weekly, bi-weekly or monthly). If 
you don’t have an account, click on NEW 
MEMBER and follow the prompts  

3800 Wekiva Springs Rd.  
Longwood, FL 32779   

fbsweetwater.org | 407.862.3893 

JUNE 16, 2019 

FIRST BAPTIST SWEETWATER 

Since the church office was closed last 
week, the financial updates along with 

the attendance records will be available 
on Sunday, January 5, 2020. 

November 24, 2019 

Office Hours: 
Monday - Thursday,  8:30am - 5:00pm 
Friday,  8:30am - 12:00pm 
wifi guest password: ilovesweetwater FIRST BAPTIST SWEETWATER 

DECEMBER 29, 2019 

The Culture of  Love 


